
 
 
 
 
 
August 22, 2006 
 
 
 
 
Ira Mehlman, M.D. 
1520 York Avenue #23D 
New York, NY  10028 
 
Dear Dr. Mehlman, 
 
Thank you for your response to the American Academy of Emergency 
Medicine�s (AAEM) posting of your January 2006 testimony as an expert 
witness in emergency medicine at a civil lawsuit trial against York 
Hospital and Lynn S. Jensen, M.D. 
 
As agreed, AAEM has published your response in its entirety on the 
Remarkable Testimony website, at the following link: 
 
http://www.aaem.org/aaemtestimony/cases/2/
 
An AAEM committee reviews all case testimony before it is posted on our 
website.  It is AAEM�s consensus that your testimony in this case remains 
remarkable. 
 
Please contact me with any questions through the AAEM offices at 555 
East Wells Street, Suite 1100, Milwaukee, WI, 53202, or via email at 
info@aaem.org. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Howard Blumstein, MD FAAEM 
Secretary/Treasurer AAEM 
 
 
Cc: T. Scaletta 

 
 

 
 


